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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Many thanks to Malaika’s Mum who helped the children create Christmas  

cupcakes today, it was great fun. 

Letters and Sounds 

 

With your child please search at 

home for an object to bring in for 

the sound tray.  It is very  

important that your child knows 

what they have brought in! If you 

can’t find an object, your child 

could bring in a picture they have 

drawn.  Please bring in an object/

picture with the sound on the  

following mornings… 

 

 

 

Monday– oi 

Tuesday– ear 

Wednesday–er 

Thursday– air 
 

 

 

 

 

(eg. coin, something clear,  

jumper, something with hair) 

Forest School  

 

For a Forest School session your 

child will not need to wear their 

school uniform.  We would like the  

children to come to school wearing 

clothes that are suitable for the 

weather.  A tracksuit and welly 

boots would be perfect.  Please 

check the list below for your child’s 

name.   

 

Now that the weather is  

getting colder the children will need 

a named warm hat, scarf and 

gloves that you do not mind  

getting dirty.   

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Every Monday this 

half term 

 

Every Thursday half 

term  

 

Harvey D 

Layton  

Leah  

Leo  

Lily  

Logan E 

Logan F 

Madison  

Maisy  

Malaika  

Scarlett  

Tayla  

Tilly  

Toby N 

Tyler  

Zayn  

Jesse  
Kaelan  
Logan R 
Marnie  
Mia-Rose  
Oscar H 
River  
Ruben  
Tommy  
Tula  
Jacob  

Annabella  
Ashton  
Benjamin  
Cooper   

Nativity Show 

 

We have sent home words for your 

children to learn at home.  Please help 

them to say the 

words loudly and 

clearly.  Thank 

you so much for 

your support. 


